Petition to Brad Wall and the Government of Saskatchewan
We, the undersigned residents of the Province of Saskatchewan, wish to bring to your attention the following:

The Saskatchewan Government, in its 2016 budget, decided to increase the per prescription fee by $5 (toa
maximum of $25) under Seniors’ Drug Plan. This change will affect 120,000 seniors alone, by an average of
$80 per year - minimum.

This action will impact a large number of citizens of all ages. Those who suffer with a number of illnesses, now
have to suffer with the financial stress of additional costs for prescriptions, in some cases up to $50 or $60 per
month. Since seniors’ programs in the province are intergenerational and inclusive of all citizens,
Saskatchewan Seniors™ Association Incorporated is spearheading this petition to address the concerns of all
those affected. As a result, anyone aged 18 or over is invited to sign this petition.

We, in the prayer that reads as follows, respectfully request the Government of Saskatchewan to take the necessary steps
and immediate action to end this discrimination of all people afflicted with illnesses, especially seniors.

PETITIONER’S NAME(print) ADDRESS(print) SIGNATURE

Respectfully submitted
Pat Trask, SSAI President



